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To: jtrachtman@trachtman-law.com

Cc: Julia Campbell; jwalsh@northwestern.edu
Subject: Dr. Norman Harden [no ephi]
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Flag Status: Completed
Mr. Trachtman,

The Rehabilitation Institute of Chicago (RIC) is conducting the Preliminary Inquiry in accordance with RIC
policy. Dr. Harden is an RIC employee and the subject research was conducted at RIC through
agreements where RIC was the party. Although we understand you may have directed the inquiry to
Northwestern University, as you are aware, NU tendered the inquiry to RIC. However, due to Dr.
Harden's joint affiliation with NU and the reference to NU in the publications, RIC is collaborating and
communicating closely with NU in the handling of this issue.

As part of RIC's Preliminary Inquiry, RIC intended to communicate with the three complainants in order to
obtain any additional information. To the extent your email is meant to notify RIC that you are
representing Dr. Kirkpatrick as to this issue, we will ensure that all future communications with him on this
issue will go directly to you. RIC takes any allegation such as you have raised seriously and proceeds to
investigate in accord with its policies. Please let me know if you or the other complainants would like to
provide additional information or documentation in support of your allegations. Otherwise, a copy of the
Preliminary Inquiry Committee Report will be available to you and the other complainants on Oct. 22,
2010. '

Patti Sheahan

This e-mail, and any attachments, is intended exclusively for the
individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain
legally privileged and/or confidential information, including but
not limited to protected health information.

If the information contains legally privileged or confidential
information, you have an obligation to comply with all laws and
regulations regarding its disclosure and safe keeping.

If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or
copying of this e-mail, and any attachments, is strictly
prohibited. '

If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the
sender immediately and destroy the material in its entirety,
whether in electronic or hard copy format.

If you have a concern related to the receipt or disclosure of
such information, please do not hesitate to contact RIC's Privacy
Officer at 312.238.7066 or privacyofficer@ric.org.

Thank you.
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